
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
HILTON BEACH RECREATION COMMITTEE 

 

MINUTES 
 

Recreation Meeting – August 12, 2019 
4:00 p.m. – Council Chambers, Hilton Beach Municipal Office 

3100 Bowker Street, Hilton Beach, Ontario 

   

ADOPTION OF MINUTES 

The meeting was called to order with the following members present:  Paula Cormier, Julie Moore, 

Laurel Hendrick and Mike Cormier. 

Moved by:  J. Moore      Seconded by: M. Cormier   

         Carried 

Resolved to accept the minutes of July 23, 2019 

ARTS AT THE DOCK CANTEEN 
 
Paula will let the committee know what revenue we made from the two canteens.  Mike mentioned 
making some cream pies for the hall canteen next year.  We will try making 6 pies and see how they 
go.  Julie said that we should charge $4.00 per slice and make the cheesecake the same price.  We 
will look at making a Cream of Potato Soup next year. 
 
CAR SHOW CANTEEN 
 
Heather Broadhagen attended this part of the meeting.  She said that the canteen was very busy but 
with very short lines and that the food was coming out fast.  One case of hotdogs should be good for 
next year.  We had lots of volunteers and that really worked out great.  We will look at getting Shane 
Alexanders grandson Damian to help set up next year instead of working in the BBQ Pit.  We will look 
at marking up our pop and water to $2.00.  Mike will look into the sausages that City Meat Market 
makes.  They come pre-cooked, that will save time as long as they are comparable to Pino’s.  Frozen 
yogurt sold out, so we will increase our yogurt pucks for next year.  Paula clarified a question that 
Laurel had posed about the ad the Hilton Beach Car Show Committee had put into The Clippings, 
thanking the sponsors and volunteers. Paula explained that it is the Hilton Beach Car Show 
Committee that hosts the event and not the Hilton Beach Recreation Committee.  Recreation is only 
responsible for the BBQ Pit. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
THAT the Hilton Beach Recreation Committee adjourn and meet again at 4:00 p.m. on Monday, 
October 2, 2019. 
 
Moved by: L. Hendrick       Seconded by: M. Cormier 
          Carried 


